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RC 2, Proposal 64 – Figures and text missing from staff comments, page 104. 
 
According to subsistence salmon permits, residents of Ouzinkie reported harvesting 858 sockeye 
salmon in 2013, the latest year for which data are available (Figure 64-2). This is lower than the 
previous years’ harvests of 954, 1,316, and 1,077 in 2012, 2011, and 2010, respectively, and lower 
than the 1999–2012 average of 1,315 sockeye salmon. The number of permits returned by Ouzinkie 
residents has ranged from 45 in 2001 to 26 in 2000 (Figure 64-3). 

 

 
Figure 64-2.–Number of sockeye salmon reported harvested by Ouzinkie residents on subsistence salmon 
permits, 1999–2013. 
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Figure 64-3.–Number of subsistence salmon permits returned from Ouzinkie residents, 1999–2013. 
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